

Office of Enrollment Management Date: July 14, 2023

To: Mr. Endy Croes, Minister of Education and Sports of Aruba

L.G. Smith Boulevard 76, Oranjestad, Aruba, Caribbean Sea

From: Mr. Brian Ehrlich, VP Enrollment Management, Florida Tech

150 W. University Blvd., Melbourne, FL 32901

RE: Scholarship for Aruban Students

Dear Minister Endy Croes,

On behalf of Florida Tech, I am pleased to share that we are prepared to help Aruban students join the Florida Tech family as discussed during your visit. We have great confidence they will find our campus welcoming and supportive. Our programs will prepare them to be excellent global citizens and return home to serve in their communities.

We can support five (5) students that meet the admissions standards with an annual tuition scholarship of \$25,000 for four years. The students will be responsible for their housing and personal living expenses, and we require all freshman to live on campus.

To be eligible for the scholarship students seeking a STEM related degree will need to have earned a minimum of a 3.0 on a 4.0 scale (7.0 on a 10.0 scale), or a 2.75 (6.7) for a non-STEM degree. International students are not required to complete the SAT/ACT. All students are required to meet continuing academic requirements as noted in Florida Tech policies.

We would highly encourage all students seeking a STEM degree to complete STEM related classes or additional preparation as part of their High School academic studies.

Florida Tech will work closely with your office on the selection of candidates for this program to ensure we support the mission of your office. We will plan to complete an amendment to our formal agreement to memorialize the details of the scholarship program.

We greatly appreciate your support of Florida Tech

321-674-8873 Brian

321-674-8874 Fax

150 W. University Blvd. Melbourne, FL 32901-6975

Florida Institute of Technology

floridatech.edu

Brian Ehrlich

Vice President-Enrollment